Would You Like Your House Pressured Washed Too?

Dear Village Resident,

Over the last year, I've pressure washed around 14 houses of your Village neighbors, but | haven’t
cleaned for you yet!

So, | thought I'd reach out to let you know . . .
Over the next couple weeks I'll be in the Village pressure washing again.

All spring and summer mildew has been growing . . . creeping . . . discoloring your house. Soon the
leaves will drop and everyone will see ugly, murky mildew stains.

Brighten up your house for fall, winter, and the holidays.
| can clean your walkways, patios, decks, fences, houses, and windows.

If that sounds good to you, give me a call at 540-000-0000, and I’ll give you a proposal specifically for
your house.

This next part is important. At some point in the next several weeks the weather will change, and it
will be too cold to pressure wash. And | will have to close the pressure washing season.

It really is important that you get on my schedule as soon as possible.

Call me at 540-000-0000 today. Or email me: xxxxxxxxx@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

p—
David Mueller '
Small Business Owner

P.S. I've cleaned over 40 houses in the Blacksburg area from 2014 to the present

Here is what some home owners are saying . . .

“We highly recommend David Mueller for pressure washing and we will absolutely hire him again the
next time we need to get the job done. He efficiently works with great attention to detail and care and
takes pride in the transformation of the house, making us very pleased with the results. — Rafael and
Michelle Davalos, Village at Toms Creek.

“David does an excellent job! Very detail oriented, thorough, and has fair prices for the work he does.
Highly recommended by many people in The Village!” — Lori Johnson, Homeowner
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